
 
 

 

 

January 9, 2023 

 

Krakow Convention Bureau 

Tourism 

Department Krakow City Hall 

pl. All Saints 3-4 

31-004 Kraków 

 

 

Dear Kraków Convention Bureau  

 

The ICCA Team was pleased to work alongside the Kraków Convention Bureau Team as part of the 

Local Host Committee in the preparation and execution of the 61st ICCA Congress, held in Kraków 

between 6-9 November 2022. 

Ever since the event was first announced in 2021, The Kraków Convention Bureau proved a great ally 

in the preparation; maintaining constant communication with us, and collaboratively building the 

first fully in-person ICCA Congress since the pandemic. 

The highly-valued Krakow Convention Bureau’s contribution to many aspects and components of the 

Congress made it possible for ICCA to exceed our objective of bringing 960 attendees from 80 

countries - and 70 associations - to Kraków, providing a memorable top-notch experience for all 

involved. 

We are delighted to have hosted the 61st ICCA Congress in Kraków… a truly wonderful city with the 

infrastructure, knowledge, and network to successfully host many global association business events 

in the future. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Senthil Gopinath  

ICCA CEO 

 

 


